

CHICAGO PUBLIC LIBRARY CITY OF CHICAGO

July 26, 2014

Andrew Fustini 4749 N. Spaulding Ave, #35 Chicago, IL 60625

Dear Mr. Fustini,

I am writing to express our sincere appreciation to you for your donation of the Lultbott 3D printer to the Chicago Public Library.

Your generosity in sharing this equipment with all Chicagoans is greatly appreciated. This will help add to our citizens learning more about digital manufacturing and the different types of 3D printers available. We will have this piece of equipment installed in our Maker Lab on the third floor of the Harold Washington Library Center.

Thank you again for thinking of the Chicago Public Library.

Sincerely,

Mark E Andersen Division Chief

Business Science Technology

Chicago Public Library